Ben Robinson

439 Didsbury Road• Stockport •SK4 3BY • Phone: 07966691656 • E-Mail: ben fromthefields.co.uk

Date: 5th November 2018

Alison Mutch OBE Coroner Coroner's Court 1 Mount Tabor Street Stockport SK1 3AG



Dear Ms Mutch,

Thank you for your letter dated 28th September regarding the inquest into the death of Mr Berry.

Following your request for further information on what changes have been made to the operations of our business to help prevent future incidents I enclose a letter from the company Ground Control.

Ground Control were appointed the season following the incident to undertake all safety and event management activity for Kendal Calling. They are industry leading professionals and have a joined up approach on safety and event production.

I hope this information is sufficient for the request. If you require any further information please contact me on the details at the header of this letter.

Sincerely,

Director Kendal Calling.